
St Robert’s R.C. First School Newsletter 

We care, we serve, we learn together in the love and truth 
of Jesus 

Head Teacher: Mr D Sutcl iffe 

St Robert’s RC First School, Oldgate, Morpeth, Northumberland NE61 1QF 

      E-mail: admin@st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk 

      School website: www.st-roberts.northumberland.sch.uk                            

Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

27/2 

Whole school liturgy 

 

Tuesday 

28/2 

Pancakes for dessert 

at Lunch 

Fire service visit 

Wednesday 

1/3 

Y3 swimming PM 

Ash Wednesday Mass 

Thursday 

2/3 

World book day 

Friday 

3/3 
Celebration assembly 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Statement to live by :  I can be the light of Christ to others 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  100% 

Year 1 – 96.9% 

Year 2  - 94% 

Year 3  - 96.7% 

Year 4  -  97.7% 

Whole school:  97.1% 

National target: 96% 

Well done Reception, 100% attendance 

again this week - fantastic 

16th February 2017 

 

PARENT APPOINTMENTS: Thank you to all parents who have supported their 

child by attending their parents consultation meeting.  If you could not 

manage within the 2 allocated times please contact your child’s teacher 

through Class Dojo. 

YEAR 2 SATs MEETING: Thank you to the parents who  joined Miss McDougall 

to discuss the KS1 assessments. If you did not manage to make the meeting, 

please do not hesitate to get in touch for any information that was shared. 

30 HOURS FREE CHILDCARE:  Application can now be made for 30 hours free 

childcare, further information can be found at https://goo.gl/RuxVQ0   

HALF TERM:  School closes on Friday 17 February for half term. 

CLASS DOJO: We have now hopefully set up Class Dojo so that when an 

individual teacher responds to your message it will show their name instead of 

Mr Sutcliffe.  

ASH WEDNESDAY MASS: please join the school for Mass on Ash Wednesday 

@ 9:15am as we mark the beginning of Lent. Everyone in our school 

community are welcome to join us. 

FIRE FIGHTERS: On Tuesday the 28th February the Fire Brigade will be visiting 

school to speak to the children about fire safety. The children will also have 

the opportunity to admire the fire engines. 

WORLD BOOK DAY: A reminder that the children can dress up as their 

favourite book characters for world book day on Thursday the 2nd March. If 

any family members would like to come into school and read a short story of 

their choice to the class during that week or on the day itself please contact 

the relevant teacher through Class Dojo. 

AFTER SCHOOL DODGEBALL—YEARS 3 AND 4: There are still some places left 

for dodgeball, starting on Tuesday 28 February. 

 Good Work  Star of the Week 

NUR  Kit 

Rec Jessica Fionnuala  

Y1 Lily Alex 

Y2 The whole class Indie 

Y3 Emilie Isabella 

Y4 Jaime   Tamara 

Class Dojo update 
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